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Thursday, 12 November 2020 

 
 

 
Dear Year 11 Parent or Carer 
 
Re: Walking Talking Mocks date change. 
 
As you will no doubt be aware the government has moved back the start dates of the summer GCSE 
examinations. Adapting to these changing timescales and to support our year 11 cohort, we have taken the 
decision to move our Walking Talking Mocks back one week and they will now begin on November 30th 
2020.   
 
As with the previous round of Walking Talking Mocks, they will take place during lesson time to minimise 
disruption.  
 
The mocks will run over two weeks, and they will take place in the hall. Though not a full mock examination, 
there will be an element of independent work for which pupils will need to prepare.  
These mocks are essential in supporting subject knowledge, developing exam technique and building 
confidence in examination conditions.  
 
Information regarding the timetable will follow shortly, please discuss this with your child.  
Should your child have any questions regarding the Walking Talking Mocks, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr Matthew Williams  
Key Stage 4 Progress Leader 
matt.williams@lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk 


